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Notice to Vendors: 
 

BULLETIN NUMBER 1 
REQUEST FOR INFORMATION (RFI) 

LOS ANGELES COUNTY ELECTRONIC HEALTH RECORD SYSTEM 
RFI NUMBER 699-SH 

 
This Bulletin Number 1 is being issued to notify vendors that RFI Number 699-SH for 
Los Angeles County Electronic Health Record System (eHR) is hereby updated as 
follows: 
 
1. Paragraph 3.0 (Solution Overview and Requirements Summary) is deleted in its 

entirety and replaced as follows: 
 

3.0 SOLUTION OVERVIEW AND REQUIREMENTS SUMMARY 
 

A Solution Requirements Checklist is provided as Attachment A 
(Requirements Checklist) to this RFI.  The Department is particularly 
interested in the response to item #2, “The Solution shall be an electronic 
health record system created for behavioral health.” 

 
2. Sub-paragraph 5.5 of Paragraph 5.0 (Vendor Responses) is deleted in its entirety 

and replaced as follows: 
 

5.5 Responses to this RFI will be accepted in person, by private messenger, 
delivery service, or United States Postal Service (USPS) only. Responses 
to this RFI must be submitted to Department at the address above by 3:00 
p.m. (Pacific Time) on July 22, 2021. (Email responses will not be 
accepted).  Vendors that have already responded to this RFI do not 
need to respond again. 

 
3. Sub-paragraph 6.5 is added to Paragraph 6.0 (Other Information) as follows: 
 

6.5 At the Department’s sole discretion, Respondents to this RFI will be 
invited by the Department to provide a no-cost 30-day trial license to the 
Respondent’s cloud or web-based eHR Solution for information gathering 
by Department staff.   

 



RFI Number 699-SH               - 2 - July 1, 2021 
 
 
You may access this Bulletin Number 1 of RFI Number 699-SH in electronic (PDF) 
format via the Department’s website at:  http://shq.lasdnews.net/shq/contracts/info.html. 
 
Except as provided herein, all other provisions of this RFI will remain unchanged.   


